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Columbia Section Board 
 
Jay Marlow 
President 
Phone: (509) 942-7540 (B) 
jmarlow@ci.richland.wa.us 
 
Paul Smith 
Vice President and President Elect 
(509) 374-4248 (B) 
Psmith@mackaysposito.com 
 
Chris Ells 
Secretary/Treasurer 
(509) 783-2144 (B) 
cells@jub.com 
 
William C. Kinsel 
Past-President 
Phone:  (509) 372-7206 (B) 
kinsel@tricity.wsu.edu 
 
Justin Bellamy 
Yakima Branch President 
(509) 966-7000 (B) 
jbellamy@hlacivil.com 
 
Bernard (Ben) W. Volk 
Director- Tri-Cities 
(509) 783-2144 (B) 
bvolk@jub.com 
 
Walla Walla Director - Open 
 
Dave Krumbein 
Director-Pendleton/LaGrande 
(541) 278-5748 
DKRUMBEIN@Bluecc.edu 
 
Yakima Director – Open 
 
Newsletter Editor – Open 
 
Bernard (Ben) W. Volk 
Historian 
(509) 783-2144 (B) 
bvolk@jub.com 
 
Structural Group Chairman-Open 
 
Donald P. Kurkjian 
Webmaster 
(509) 371-3489 (B) 
Dkurkjian@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President’s Remarks: 
 
Dear Members: 
 
I am sorry that I was unable to attend last month’s meeting and hear the 
presentation by Major Decker Hains. I heard that attendance was strong 
and that Major Hains was very informative. I want to thank the Major for 
all of his efforts. 
 
As most of you probably already know, our nomination, Mr. Ben Volk 
was awarded Engineer of the Year Award at the Tri-Cities Engineers 
Week Banquet on March 19th. We are very excited to have someone 
form the Civil Engineering discipline win this award. While going through 
his information to complete the nomination it was clear to me that this 
honor is well deserved. Thank you to everyone who attended the 
banquet and supported Ben and the local engineering community. 
 
I hope to see everyone at our meeting on the 17th.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jay Marlow, P.E. 
Columbia Section, President 
 

Our web site:  http://sections.asce.org/columbia/index.html

Columbia Section Meeting 
 

Date:  Wednesday, March 17th, 2010 
 
Place: Shilo Inn, George Washington Way, Richland 
 
Meal:  Buffet (Chef’s choice) - $15 per person 
 Please pay cash or check to treasurer at meeting   
 
Topic: Overview of ASCE National 
 
Speaker: Stacy J. Frost, P.E. M. ASCE, Governor Region 8 
 
Lunch will start at 11:30, and the presentation will begin at Noon.   
 
RSVP to: Paul Smith, Psmith@mackaysposito.com or 509-374-4248 
by March 16th, 2010. 
 



 
 
 

 

 

Presentation  

Overview of ASCE National 
 

ASCE has served Engineers and the world for over 150 years to build a better quality of life.  Be 
a part of a large community of Civil Engineers, over 139,000 of them.  Mr. Frost will discuss 

several topics including: The National Structure; The Various Boards; The Regional Structures 
and Activities; Membership Benefits; Government Relations; ASCE Affinity Programs; and Young 

Member Groups. 
 

Speaker  
 

Stacy J. Frost, P.E. M.ASCE 
Governor Region 8 

 
2005-2008 Oregon Section President-Elect, President, & Past-President   
2002-2005 Oregon Younger Member Forum President-Elect, President,                       

& Past-President  
2002-2004 YMF Golf Classic Tournament Director      
2000-2001 OSU Student Chapter Vice-President & President     

 

 
Newsletter Editor Position 

 
The Columbia Section is looking for someone to fill the position of Newsletter Editor.  The 

Newsletter Editor is responsible for gathering information each month for the Section Meeting 
and coordinating with the President on other topics of interest.   

 
If you’re interested, please contact Jay Marlow, President,  

at 942-7540 or jmarlow@ci.richland.wa.us  


